
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

12th May 2017 

Hello everyone 
 

This week our Year 6 children were busy with their SATs tests. They approached the tests 
with a really sensible, mature attitude. We are all proud of the hard work they have put 
in over the year!  
 

As the weather gets better we are enjoying making the most of our lovely school 
grounds.  After school on Wednesday families 
enjoyed another ‘Stay and Play’ session. This will 
run right through until the end of the school 
year.  Also this week our  ‘Bee Club’ children 
planted a garden on the roof, ready for the 
beehive - which will be installed very soon! 
There will be some special opening events in 
July when we will be delighted to welcome 
parents and community members who would 
like to find out more. 
 

Next week our Mums’ drama group have their 
final rehearsals for a special show which they 
have written. This will be performed at the ACTA 
theatre in Bedminster on 23 and 24 May. Last 
year the show was amazing! Please do come 
along if you can - more details are in this 
newsletter. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

 As of 1st  May 2017 the cost of school dinners is £2.05 per meal.   

Reception: Suweyda & Mohamed  

Year 1:  Erwa and Kiejah  

Year 2:  Taiya and Daisy  

Year 3:  Sumaya & Mohamed 
Elmi  

Year 4:  Yousaf and Mohammed E 
Year 5:  Zeeshan and Zineb  



Healthy Eating Workshop   

THURSDAY 25th May 
9:00 - 10:00AM. 

     Learn more ways 
to introduce healthy 

snacks into your 
children's diet. The 

workshop will be run 
by Ruth and Miss 

Wright.  

LET’S DO LUNCH!!! 

Thursday 18th May  

School Census Day! 

Lunch: Hotdogs/Vegetarian 

Hotdogs, Chips & Baked Beans  

Dessert: Ice Cream with Chocolate 

Sauce or  Fresh Fruit Salad 

Hannah More Mums’ Drama Hannah More Mums’ Drama Hannah More Mums’ Drama 

Group will be performing at Group will be performing at Group will be performing at 

the acta theatre! the acta theatre! the acta theatre!    

Tuesday 23rd & Wednesday 24th Tuesday 23rd & Wednesday 24th Tuesday 23rd & Wednesday 24th 

May at 7pm. May at 7pm. May at 7pm.    

www.acta-bristol.com 

The shops have now stopped handing out the Active Kids 

Vouchers but as a school we will still be collecting Sainsbury’s 

Active Kids Vouchers until Friday 26th May 2017.  You can 

find our Active Kids Voucher collection box by the school 

office.  



Would you like to try Yoga?  
12, 19, 26 May. 9.30-10.30  

 for Hannah More mums! 

Stay and Play after school! 
 

Build fires… be active … climb and  

swing … outdoor crafts ... 

Come along with an adult for some fun! 

   Every Wednesday until July! 

       WILD OUTDOORS DAY! 

Saturday 13th May, 11-5 

Windmill Hill City Farm are hosting a 

great family fun filled day at the farm!                                       

Activities to include- Nature crafts, Outdoor games, Live music, Local 

food and drink. Outdoor fun - campfire cooking, spoon carving, flower 

crafts, magic potion making, slippy pole challenge and much more!  

Tickets £3 per adult — KIDS GO FREE! 

 LOST PROPERTY! 

Every Friday at the end of the school 

day , there will be a table by the main 

gate with the week’s lost property. 

Please check to see if there is anything 

that belongs to you!  anything not 

claimed will be disposed of. 

Please  remember  to name your child's 

school uniform  and belongings. 



 
 
 


